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NOTICE ON START OF 30-DAY ELECTION PERIOD 
 
 

ATTN: ALL REGISTERED VOTERS IN CHONGQING, YUNNAN 
PROVINCE and GUIZHOU PROVINCE 

 
 

 The Philippine Consulate General in Chongqing would like to inform the 
Filipino Communities in Chongqing Municipality, Yunnan, Guizhou and Sichuan 
Provinces that the 30-day voting period for the 2016 National Elections Overseas 
Absentee Voting will commence at 8:00 o’clock in the morning of April 9, 2016, 
Saturday, until 5:00 o’clock in the afternoon of May 9, 2016, Monday, at the 
Philippine Consulate General in Chongqing, 2903-05 Metropolitan Oriental 
Tower No. 68 Zou Rong Road, Yuzhong District, Chongqing.  
 
 All Filipinos who are included in the Consulate’s Certified List of Voters (list 
is attached) are encouraged to cast their respective votes and make their voice 
be heard in choosing our national officials. 
 
 For further inquiries, the Consulate may be contacted through mobile 
numbers 158-2397-2513 (Ms. Anna Edrisse Magsumbol) and 158-0805-7032 
(Ms. Marietta M. Enriquez-Magno/Ms. Emelyn M. Cosino).  Thank you.  
 
 
 Chongqing, 06 April 2016 


